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NGSA Commends Senate on  

Confirmation of Heath Tarbert as CFTC Chairman 

 
(Washington, D.C.)  -- Jennifer Fordham, Senior Vice President of Government Affairs at the Natural 

Gas Supply Association, praised the Senate for its vote to confirm Heath Tarbert as Chairman of the 

Commodity Futures Trading Commission.   

 

Fordham said: 

 

“We commend the Senate for its vote to confirm Chairman Tarbert. We look forward to 

working with the new Chairman on issues impacting the natural gas industry such as end 

user protections and implementation of Dodd Frank.  

 

“He brings a wealth of experience from his tenure at the Treasury Department, working to 

promote financial stability and address regulatory issues that facilitate growth. His 

understanding of the importance of investments in energy and infrastructure is important as 

well.” 

 

 

 
#### 

 

The Natural Gas Supply Association (NGSA) represents integrated and independent companies that supply 
natural gas. Established in 1965, NGSA encourages the use of natural gas within a balanced national energy 
policy, and promotes the benefits of competitive markets, thus encouraging increased supply and the reliable 
and efficient delivery of natural gas to U.S. customers.  For more information, please visit www.ngsa.org and 
www.naturalgas.org. 
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